
 International Evening Wednesday 17th 

October 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are really looking forward to our 

International evening on Wednesday the 

17th of October in the school hall from 6-

8pm. We would like to invite all of our 

parents and children to come along to 

experience the delicious food made by our 

brilliant parents and enjoy a range of entertainment celebrating the range of 

cultures we have in school. 

 

Over the years, we have been extremely grateful for all of your contributions. 

However, last year we had very little food originating from the U.K so it would 

be great to see something this year perhaps like a stew, sausages and mash, 

homemade cakes/scones or maybe some bacon sarnies!  

 

Please fill out the slip below if you are able to contribute any food or snacks and 

let us know which country these originate from. If you are willing to 

contribute any food, you can join us and eat at no charge to your or your 

family.   

 

For those of you who would like to come along to this wonderful event and 

sample the range of food, a family entry will cost £5 and a single entry will 

be £2, both can be purchased on SIMS Agora. This money will go towards 

the funding of Modern Foreign Languages in school.  However, if you are 

contributing any food, remember you and your family may enter for free.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you 

there, 

 

Miss Dwan 

 

 

Yes- I would like to contribute some food on International evening on 17/10/18 

at 6-8pm. The food is from the country….  

 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ 


